
Hi there, 

 

Taylor here of Taylor Holden and the Law of Averages. Wanted to write and share support of 

allowing amplified music and dancing on patios. As an individual community member and 

member of a band based in London, it's so important to have music in a different variety of 

spaces. A number of spaces to play in London is constantly decreasing and because of this, 

musicians, bands, and so many young people are leaving London because of the lack of culture 

and entertainment. I fully support the change to allow amplified music on patios and this change 

would greatly encourage myself, my family, and friend circle to stay in this city as proud 

Londoners. 

 

Thank you, 

Taylor 

 

 

--  

 

Taylor Holden and the Law of Averages 

Indie Folk Band 

London, Ontario, Canada 

taylorholdenandthelawofaverages.com 

taylorholdenandthenlawofaverages.bandcamp.com 

 

 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftaylorholdenandthelawofaverages.com&data=02%7C01%7Cpec%40london.ca%7Cfed5fae5bf3740b89b8c08d49c8aed23%7C03bffcd583834ffd80d377de9409d5ca%7C0%7C0%7C636305567877025112&sdata=hykaUsuC9CyKB%2BkGDI07HhAUJRPGd9biT5%2Fv5T0G9H8%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftaylorholdenandthenlawofaverages.bandcamp.com&data=02%7C01%7Cpec%40london.ca%7Cfed5fae5bf3740b89b8c08d49c8aed23%7C03bffcd583834ffd80d377de9409d5ca%7C0%7C0%7C636305567877025112&sdata=1u2oeBeusnflvkGGu5s8NLNvgP%2Bb3DPv%2BevzJ4S4WXs%3D&reserved=0

